
     Issue 115/21 

 Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál 

New Inn  

www.newinngirlsschool.ie 

                 April 2021  

Dates to remember   

 Mon 3rd May 

     School closed  

     Bank Holiday 

 

 Junior Tour  

    Juniors to 2nd class 

    Tues  1st  June 

 SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

 Mon 7th June 

    School closed 

     Bank holiday 

 

 Senior Tour 

      3rd to 6th class 

     Tues 8th June 

 Fri 18th June 

   Summer Hols 

   closing 12noon 

 

PARENT/TEACHER MEETINGS 

Due to Covid 19 restrictions we have been unable to hold Parent/Teacher meet-
ings this year. However if you go to our website under School 2020/21 you can 
click on the link  to a form in which you can request a call back from your 
child’s class teacher regarding their progress to date. 

Form Link: https://forms.gle/hgEYmmEm3bbX2rB88  

This is only if you have concerns about your child, otherwise a full school re-
port will be sent as usual before the end of the term.  

ABSENCE NOTES 

We would like to remind 

you that if you child is 

absent from school for 

any reason you must 

fill in the Absence Form 

on our website 

Form link below 

https://forms.gle/fapoLW

zMCoMtNQ8j9 

BOOK RENTAL 

We will need to slightly increase the Book Rental fee this year as we need to 
purchase some new books to reflect the new curriculum.  

The fee will be €60. 

This is still extremely good value as it includes all books, workbooks, copies 
and, for infants, it also includes pencils and colouring pencils. All books will be 
covered and ready for your child in September. 

The Book Rental Agreement Form needs to be completed and returned to 
school by Friday 14th May.     

See link : 

We would also appreciate payment by that date. Payment may be made online 
or to your child’s class teacher. Our Bank details are: 
IBAN:IE49BOFI90597769236177. BIC:BOFIIE2D. Please note this ac-
count is soley used for Book Rental income. You may have used a different 
IBAN previously. 

Should you not complete the Book Rental Agreement Form and pay the fee you 
will have to purchase all books, workbooks, copies etc. yourself. 

SCHOOL TOURS 

This year our Junior Tour (Juniors to 2nd class) will take 
place on Tuesday 1st June 2021 to Leahys Open Farm. We 
will be the only school tour present on the day. See link 
https://leahysopenfarm.ie/visitor-info/facilites/ regarding their 
covid procedures. The school will be closed on that day as all 
staff will be needed for supervision. 

The Senior Tour (3rd to 6th class) will travel to Ballyhass 
Lakes on Tuesday 8th June. School will be open for all other 
classes.  

 Tours will be more expensive than previous years as  extra 
buses will be required due to HSE Guidelines. 

Further details to follow nearer the time. 

FOOTBALL COACHING 

Our thanks to Rockwell 

Rovers Ladies Football 

Club for giving us access 

to the Tipperary Develop-

mental Officer—Barry—

to coach 3rd to 6th class 

one day a week during 

the month of May.   

It is much appreciated   

Calendar for 2021/22 

can be viewed on our 

website under “news” 
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Bebras Computational Thinking All Ireland Final 
 
Four 6th class students made the top 240 in Ireland to 
compete in the All Ireland online Problem solving fi-
nals. Grace O Dwyer, Elizabeth Houlihan, Kate Hen-
nessy & Brianna O Rourke represented the school and 
all scored high marks. Special mention has to go to Bri-
anna who made the top 1% score in Ireland. A truly 
magnificent achievement!  
https://bebraschallenge.techweek.ie//  

 

3rd & 4th class artwork 

BIRTHDAYS   1/1/21 —30/4/21  CONGRATULATIONS 

Juniors   1st class        2nd class    4th class 
Cian Cummins  Shay Boland        Caoimhe Burke   Saoirse Harnett 
Caoimhe Hally  Andrei Chitic        Ella Gayson  Méabh Lonergan  
Cara Hyland   Holly Delaney        Katie Mai McGonigle Sarah Stafford 
Sophie Lonergan  Sarah Flynn         Hannah O’ Donnell 
Saibh O’ Donnell  Joseph Heenan        Bríd Quinn  5th class 
Ciaran Ryan   Billy Heaney         Sophie Shanahan  Emma Durkan 
Tom Tierney   Meabh O’ Connor     Shóna Moloney 
    Ruth O’ Dwyer        3rd class      
Seniors   Theo O’ Dwyer        Maria Durkan  6th class   
Grace Landers   Chantelle O’ Reilly       Adele Fitzgerald    Catherine Fitzgerald   
Emily Mason             Elizabeth Julian             Kate Hennessy 
Emma O’ Driscoll            Evie Lawrence  Molly Lawrence 
             Emily O’Donnell  Sophie Lonergan  
Elin O’ Gorman                                      Emily McGrath 
            

  



Childrens Corner 

We are all so thrilled to be back in school. We have missed our friends and even our teachers. We 

have been out in the fresh air  running, playing sport and enjoying ourselves while it is also nice to 

be back in the classroom. Last week a very special visitor came to the school. The Garda Drug Dog 

unit introduced us to three of their staff who were so friendly, cute and excited to see us all. Below 

are some photographs of the visit 


